From:
 Mike and Sarah

 To:
 SizewellC

 Subject:
 Sizewell C

**Date:** 12 October 2021 14:07:22

## Dear Sir/Madam,

I'm sure you have been inundated with emails giving every good reason why Sizewell C should not be built.

If I or any member of the public submitted plans for a domestic building in the shambolic way that EDF are proposing you would without doubt tell me to go away and have a rethink. There are so many cases in this submission where the mitigation is laughable, their forethought is beyond a joke, (drinking water supply for example), EDF continues to ride rough shod over local communities, three generation farmers that will have their livelihoods ruined and many private dwellings de valued due to the proposed link road, let alone the local economy which is dependent on tourism in this beautiful part of the Suffolk coastline. Two power stations is enough for our area, why should we be submitted to a third when there are so many negative aspects to consider, from the actual reactor design itself, funding, ruination of an AONB and RSPB Minsmere, people's homes, lives and livelihoods, the list is endless and all because of an unnecessary and outdated form of producing electricity. Please will you visit the area that will be affected and see first hand what would be ruined forever and please refuse planning permission. Yours faithfully, Mike Jennings.